

Good Work Awards go to children who have been: Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious



Leo Lambiase, Max Crowhurst, Samuel Parkings and Jessica Leach.

Well done!

School Attendance by Class

(Our whole school target for 2016-17 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.5%)

Comets 85.7%

Satellites 94.6%

Endeavour 92.8%

Enterprise 87.5%

Whole School Attendance this week is 90.6%

Welcome This bulletin marks the end of my first week here at The Bawburgh School. What a week it has been! Thank you all for being so very welcoming. I have some very big shoes to fill but I will endeavour to do my very best for the children, staff and parents of the school. I have been very impressed by the behaviour and the work ethic of all the children this week and I look forward to see how they progress over the coming weeks and terms.

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to make an appointment to see me or you can catch me on the playground in the mornings.

Have a lovely weekend and we'll see you all on Monday at 8.40am.

Spring Term 2017 Welcome back everyone! The staff and I hope you enjoyed the Christmas break and wish you all a very Happy New Year. We would like to thank you all for the many cards and gifts received; they were very much appreciated.

Afterschool Clubs A reminder that forms have been given to your child. If a club is oversubscribed, we will notify you by the end of today (6th January) if your child does not have a place. Clubs will commence Monday 9th January 2017.

Hilltop Residential Please note that a £40.00 non-refundable deposit is required for the residential trip by Friday 6^{th} January 2017. Thank you.

Bags25chool We are pleased to advise you that we have managed to book another date with the charity. This is an opportunity to clear your clutter and raise funds for the school. Bags will be issued soon and can be brought to school from Monday 16th January.

Christmas Jumper Day Thank you to everyone who participated with the Christmas Jumper Day. All proceeds were donated to Save the Children.

A Reminder Can parents please ensure that their child has wellies in school at all times to enable them to play on the school field. It's so muddy at this time of year.